Snapshots: Library Activity -- Good Luck on Your Exams (09/12/2015)

Dear All,

To give support to students for the final examination, the Library had organized a "Good Luck on Your Exams" activity on 7 and 9 December to wish all the students the best for the final examination.

The Library had prepared a "wishing tree" at the lobby, so that students could write down their wishes and stick them on the tree. Dr. Paul Poon, the University Librarian, and his colleagues had also invited students to have lucky candies at the front entrance of the Library, and distributed mini LED reading lights to them.

The following are some of the activity highlights in photos to share with you.

Regards, UM Library





